
"Steve, who attended the pest control at our house this year 2016, 
He absolutely knew what he was doing. Very Very Professional. He was 

here for 3hrs, Very pleasant gentleman. 
Many, many Thanks Steve, 

From Marc and Melony" 

Marc & Melony, Beeliar 

"Please be advised that Little Real Estate have ceased all operations in 
WA and this office has now closed. 

Thank you for your excellent work over the years - I will be sure to 
recommend and use your services again should i continue in the real 

estate industry. 

Regards” 

Susan, Little Real Estate Perth 

Tuesday 11th October 2016  

“Dear Sir, After being with Budget Pest Control for many years, and 
having just had my Annual Inspection, I just had to write to say how 

pleased I have been with your service.  

Staff arrived just before time stated, and were also ready to discuss 
any questions I had.  

See you next year.  

Yours Sincerely” 

Geoff, Gosnells  

"I am just calling to say how happy i am with Budget pest control, 
starting from Teresa's initial booking to your technician Brian, very 
pleasant and polite. I have been in the service industry myself and 

value the importance of customer service."  


